Thank-You Letter

November 20, 2020 D

MOVIMIENTO PARA HACER DISCIPULOS

CUBA

To: Mikhail and Galina Savin, to the Hope for The People Mission and to all Slavic-speaking
Churches in the United States and Canada.

Of: Disciples Movement Makers in Cuba

The year 2020 is now over and we want to give an update on all that God has allowed us to do
thanks to the Hope for the People Mission and to each one of you. From April 2017 to November
2020 Hope for the People has helped us to buy 110 670 Bibles, this has been really incredible, I am
sure that these Bibles have been God's answer to our prayers, for many years we have been praying
to God to give us Bibles. With these Bibles the Disciples Making Movement in Cuba has started
38536 Bible study small groups bringing transformation to tens of thousands of individuals,

families and communities. We have disciple more than 119 260 and have planted 1535 churches

throughout Cuba.

God is changing people through each Bible; these Bibles are in each person's home and in our

communities, prisons, hospitals, schools, government offices, sports teams, nursing homes.

orphanages, universities, addicts groups. Our entire leadership team of the Disciples Making

Movement in Cuba wants to thank you all very much! Thank you for helping us to buy Bibles. We

also want to ask you to help us buy more Bibles; we have this wonderful opportunity to share the

Word of God with these people who are hungry to hear what God says in His Word. Although we

have achieved a lot, we still have a lot to do, for the year 2021 we are praying for 100,000 Bibles

for the Cuban People, our mission is to bring a Movement of disciples to each town of this Island

and we will not stop until we see this goal fulfilled. Thanks a lot, I love you!
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Las Tunas Missionary District

President: Rev. José A La Hera Castillo
Calle F Number 3 between 82nd Street and Francisco Varona Avenue.
Mobile Phone: 53931862. Email: pastorjoselahera@nauta.cu

Las Tunas, November 20, 2020

To: Mikhail Savin and International Ministry Mission “Hope For The People”
Of: Pastor José To La Hera Castillo. Cuba Baptist Convention

Dear brothers and fellow servants in the Lord, Receive our special greetings, we hope that you are
well enjoying all the blessings that Christ offers for those who love him. But the path of the just is
like the shining sun, That shines ever brighter unto the perfect day.

Proverbs 4:18

We want to write this letter to thank Hope for The People Mission, Mikhail and Galina Savin and
all the Slavic-speaking Churches in the USA for being such a great blessing for our Mission in
Cuba. In this year 2020 our team has distributed 6040 Bibles, we have started 350 small groups and
have reached over 8000 people. We have also planted 10 new Churches and more than 900
Disciples have been baptized. God has used Hope for the People Mission in a very special way to
bring hope to Cuba and it is our hope that you continue to work with us for many more years. With
all our love and our greatest thanks

Pastor José A La Hera Castillo
Las Tunas Distrct President

Missionary: Rafael Pefia /Iﬁ&ﬁnary: Jorge Ramos Echevarria



	Report nov 2020 Norlen 1.1
	Report nov 2020 Pastor José 1.1

